
Trailwood Garden Club
Monthly Meeting Minutes
March 6,  2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]President Gloria Rodriguez called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  
Gloria announced that Plymouth Township may no longer allow use of its meeting room.  A tentative reservation there for TGC has been made for September, October and November 2018 has been made, but there is no guarantee the policy won’t change before then.  Members are asked to brainstorm locations where we can get a free or inexpensive meeting room.  It’s unlikely that sufficient reservations will be available at the library.
Garden Walk
The 22nd annual garden walk is set for June 26, 2018.
Marie Everett is researching one-day liability insurance, and the group is in general agreement that the club needs to obtain it, and that it might make homeowners more comfortable with being on the tour.
So far we have 3 or 4 gardens confirmed; additional tour stops will be Gateway Organic Farm, Miller Woods and the Treasures Sale on the property of Karen Ochman.  Gateway has offered to donate 10 percent of its June 26 produce sales to the club.
The homeowner thanks event will be combined with the club picnic at the township park on July 17.  The pavilion used in 2017 has been reserved from 4-9 p.m.; a coordinated cookout or barbecue menu (vs. potluck) was discussed.  Families will be welcome to attend.
The next garden walk planning meeting will be held April 5 at 6 p.m. in the Friends Room at the library; all are welcome to attend.  
We are going to attempt to sell sponsorship advertising/coupons for the ticket packet; a guide for members wishing to do the selling is being produced by Melissa and will be distributed soon.
Members brought in samples of crafts that might be made for the Treasures Sale; the general consensus was that most items should be garden-related.   Additional ideas are welcome; please bring to the April meeting. 
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Melissa Preddy
March 11, 2018 













